
  
 

Wyldlife	staff	and	leaders	believe	that	middle	school	students	are	important	and	valuable.		They	are	making	
decisions	that	will	influence	the	rest	of	their	lives.		We	are	committed	to	building	relationships	with	kids	and	
modeling	the	attractive,	unconditional	love	of	Jesus	Christ.		Wyldlife	is	a	part	of	Young	Life,	a	worldwide	outreach	
ministry	for	teenagers.		There	is	no	cost	to	participate	in	Wyldlife.		In	the	Durham-Chapel	Hill	area,	Wyldlife	is	at	
Culbreth,	Phillips,	Smith,	Durham	Academy	and	Trinity	Middle	Schools.	

Club:		Wyldlife	club	meets	every	other	week	on	Fridays	from	7-8:30pm	at	the	Garrett	Farms	Clubhouse	,	3619	
Cottonwood	Drive,	Durham.	Club	is	controlled	chaos	that’s	almost	impossible	to	describe.		There	are	songs,	games	
and	skits.		Some	of	our	events	have	fun	themes.			At	the	end	of	each	meeting	a	leader	shares	a	message	about	God’s	
love	for	us.			

Fall	Club	Dates:	
September	29	 	 October	27	 	 November	17	
October	14	 	 November	3	 	 December	1		

	
Campaigners:		Wyldlife	also	has	small	group	Bible	studies	that	we	call	Campaigners.		These	are	for	anyone	who	is	
interested	in	going	deeper	and	growing	in	their	faith.		Campaigner	groups	are	split	up	by	school.		Look	for	when	
and	where	Campaigners	will	be	meeting	in	our	weekly	emails,	and	on	our	website.	

Camp:		February	16-18	we	are	headed	to	Wyldlife	weekend	camp	at	Windy	Gap	in	North	Carolina.		We	would	love	
for	your	child	to	join	us	for	a	weekend	of	fun	with	their	friends	and	leaders	that	they	won’t	forget!		Windy	Gap	has	
many	exciting	activities	including	a	giant	swing,	zipline,	game	room,	sand	volleyball,	basketball,	Frisbee	golf	and	a	
ropes	course.		

Wyldlife	leaders:		All	of	our	leaders	have	completed	our	leadership	training	program	and	application	process.		All	
have	passed	criminal	background	checks.		Most	leaders	are	students	at	UNC.		On	average	they	volunteer	10	hours	a	
week	as	Wyldlife	leaders.		You	will	see	them	at	sporting	events,	school	performances	or	volunteering	in	
classrooms.	

Please	don’t	hesitate	to	let	us	know	if	you	have	any	questions!	

Private	School	Area	Director	
Meredith	Matsumoto	
Email:	mmrich3@gmail.com	
Phone:	864-580-8932	
durhamchapelhill.younglife.org	
	


